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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Mehrdad <mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 8:02 PM
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Hemmat, Ed; briddell@pangeaenv.com
Subject: Re: ACDEH Correspondence RO182

Hello Dilan and Keith, 
 
We are writing to inform you that we have selected Bob Clark Riddell of Pangea Environmental 
Services (copied on this email) as our consultant on this project.  
 
Regards, 
 
Mehrdad  
925 705 6173 
 

From: "Env. Health dehloptoxic" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> 
To: "Mehrdad" <mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net> 
Cc: "Keith Nowell, Env. Health" <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>, "Paresh Khatri, Env. Health" 
<paresh.khatri@acgov.org>, "Dilan Roe, Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2017 7:06:41 AM 
Subject: ACDEH Correspondence RO182 
 

Dear Interested Parties, 

  

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, 
RO0000182 

  

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

ACDEH 

  

 


